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Brother John Walsh was enrolled into our Circle at our meeting on Tuesday 

24th October 2023.   

In this accompanying photograph, taken immediately after that meeting, 

he’s flanked by the incumbent President Terence de Souza and Mark Conroy 

of Burnley Circle, who was at the time the GBNC President. 

John has been married for four years to Ellie and they’ve been blessed with 

two children, Tommy and Nuala.  John and Ellie’s marriage ceremony was 

held at St. Columba’s Church in Selsdon and they are now regular attenders 

to Mass in that Parish. 

John works as a Civil Servant and in his spare time enjoys watching sports.  His 

main interests are football, boxing and Gaelic games. 

John, Ellie and the children often visit family and friends and travel to Ireland 

every year. 

He’s enthused at the prospect of meeting people and developing new 

friendships during participation in future events organised by our Catenian 

Brotherhood. 

John was sponsored by Brothers Richard Mills, Richard Pyatt and Phillip Tomei 

 

John Fennell 

Membership Officer 

15th August 2024 


